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San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group 
(For the City & Citizens of San Diego) 

 
 
 

Notice CANCELLED June 13th CPG Meeting 
 
To all CPG Members and Interested Community People, Greetings and I hope you 
are all doing well. 
 
The regularly scheduled quarterly meeting for June 13th, 2024, is CANCELLED due 
to the lack of agenda items. The next scheduled meeting will be October 11th, 
2024. 
 
After publishing a “Call for Agenda Items” late last week with a deadline for submission 
as Monday evening June 10th, I have not received any response whatsoever. I believe 
that the City removing the mandated requirement that project applicants must present 
their proposals to the local governing CPG body has possibly impacted fodder for our 
agenda. There were also several members who could not attend due to San Pasqual 
Unions’ Promotion/Graduation and at least one other Graduation ceremony (Please 
mark your calendars, location and agenda will be determined and noticed at a later 
date). 
 
There IS an interest to have an update of the SGMA project, with Q&A now that the 
Ground Water Management Plan has been submitted to the State. I sent a presentation 
request to several City and County Staff who worked on the project which would have 
given us a suitable agenda item, alas, I did not receive any response from them either. 
Since this would be just an “Informational Item,” I will continue seeking a presenter(s) 
at which time I will schedule a Zoom/Virtual meeting for all CPG members and 
community stakeholders. 
 
If you are aware of ANY qualified potential agenda items for October, please forward 
them to me ASAP. Rember, we can also hold a special meeting should the need arise. 
 
Respectfully yours, Marc Lindshield - Chair 


